
           Men’s Society meeting notes from September 7th  2014 

 

The St. Nicholas Men’s Society meeting was called to order by Vice 

President Doug Caskey. Father Tom led an opening prayer.  8 members 

were present. 

Past meeting notes were read by Paul Ludwig, accepted by Gene 

Schulz, 2nd by Mike Kuechle. 

Treasurer’s report: end balance is $603.19 accepted by Paul Ludwig 2nd 

Elmer Neu. 

OLD BUSINESS: Stained glass windows may need repair Mike Kuechle 

will bring up to the parish council.  Regarding tarring the parking lot, it 

was recommended to grind up the current tar. So will use the lot as is 

till we decide it is needed may be 5 years from now. CPR & AED  

training was held in June, one person attended.  

 

NEW BUSINESS:  contract for LP, cost is $1.69 a gallon and can pay as 

we fill, contracted 7500 gallons.  2 doors and window at the South bell 

tower have been repaired or replaced. Mary Caskey painted the cap. 

Gene Schulz will replace the deadbolt in the Sacristy door. Reminded 

attendance at monthly Blessed Sacrament adoration is slipping. After 

discussing catholic adult video session, it was decided to view a video 

after the 8 AM mass on October 19th in the church basement. Lee 

Bautch has the video. Recommended to have donuts, Paul Ludwig will 

make coffee.   

 

Sick members:  Gene Mueller is in the nursing home at this time. 

Closing prayers were said and a lunch followed.  


